
 

 Slaley First School 
 

 

Friday 1st October 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

How quickly are the weeks going? I can’t quite believe that it is now October! 
 

We have had a great week in school and we continue to be very proud of our children who are working extremely hard. 
Thank you so much to everyone who donated to the Macmillan Coffee Morning fundraising page. The total currently stands 

at £225 and I would like to thank the Friends of Slaley School (FoSS) for setting up the page. 

 
Last week we also carried out an internet Safety session in EYFS, Class One and Class 2 and we talked about the possible 

dangers of using the internet (at an age appropriate level.) 
 

Today in school we have been celebrating European Languages Day and Mrs Seymour made us a fabulous Spanish 

themed lunch which we enjoyed very much. We have also been partaking in some Spanish activities including dancing and 
exploring castanets! 

 
Have lovely weekend everyone! See you all next week, 

Mrs Hayward. 
 

 

 What is happening in the coming week? 
 
Friday October 8th October –  
Harvest Festival in school (am) 
Children in Year 3 / 4 will deliver food hampers to Slaley Bungalows (PM) 
If you would like to contribute to the hampers, please could you send tins (e.g soup, beans ) 
or packets of food (preferably non-perishable items) into school on the morning of Friday 1st 
October.  We would like the items to be in box – perhaps decorated by the children at home. 
Thank you! 
 

This  

 
. 

 
 

Little Reminders … 
 

PE Kit  
 

 

Changes - Please can all 
parents advise the office 
immediately of any 
changes of circumstances 
as soon as possible i.e. 
mobile numbers, address 
etc.  
 
Schoolcomms– Communication 

 
All Dinner / Milk / Fruit 
can be paid on here 
securely. Further 
information is available on  
the school website - 
 
www.slaley.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

Upcoming Events –  
 
October 14th  
Parents’ Evening  
This will be online and more 
information will be following next 
week. 

Do you shop at Morrisons? 

 

 

European Day of Languages 

 

 
 

Please donate your tokens to 
Slaley First School! 

 


